
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th April 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The second Home Learning Pack for your child will be available to collect at school on Monday 27th April 
between 5pm and 7pm. Please bring a large ‘bag for life’ with you to carry home the packs. 
 
The health and safety of all our parents and school staff is paramount. With this in mind, it is essential that 
social distancing regulations are strictly adhered to. When you arrive in school, please stand at a cone in 
the school car park and allow at least 2 metres between each parent.  
 
We would ask that you do not approach the fire exit door, at the Assembly Hall, until prompted to do so by 
a member of staff. Your child’s Home Learning Pack will be placed on a table at the fire exit door. We also 
kindly request that no parents enter the school building at this point in time.  
 
We urge parents not to gather at the school gates and to please leave the school grounds promptly after 
collecting your child’s Home Learning Pack.  
 
Trusting you understand, that the measures we are putting in place, are to ensure the health and safety of 
all our parents and the entire school community. 
 
Please stay safe everyone. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Louise Quinn 
 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 
 


